
Jeanne Fiorni
South Portland
LD 829
I urge you to vote NO on LD 829, a proposal that puts the public at large in harm's 
way in a place of peace and sanctuary. A valid permit to carry a weapon should be a 
standard for ANY public place in Maine as a part of the state's efforts to reduce 
gun-related violence and tragedy.


